
From:
To: APHIS-AnimalCare
Subject: Wistar Institute 23-R-0055 - Change of contact
Date: Friday, October 30, 2020 2:23:16 PM

Dear sir/madame,
 
I would like to change the contact information for our USDA registration, as has
recently retired and I am the new Institutional Official. Please let me know if there is a form that I
need complete.
 
 
Also, I was informed that we were supposed to provide our VMO with 4 hour blocks of time, 3 times
a week where someone from our facility would be available for an inspection.  Can you please direct
me to who is our VMO for Wistar?
 
Any information will be much appreciated.
 
Thank you,
 

 
The Wistar Institute
3601 Spruce Street | Philadelphia, PA 19104

 (o) | (c) | www.wistar.org
 

NOTICE: The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely for the
addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. If you are not
the intended recipient of this message or if this message has been addressed to you in error,
please immediately alert the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this message and any
attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination,
distribution, copying, or storage of this message or any attachment is strictly prohibited.
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